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Hi there,

I write to you today in support of the HRA at 328 Second Street. I live in Queens Park, a couple blocks away from
this property. My kids and family walk by the house every day on the way to school or playing in Sullivan Park.
This HRA infill provides a great opportunity for the existing house to be revitalized and to create a new space to
welcome another new family to this wonderful neighbourhood.

Regards,
Shan Parmar
Queens Park Resident
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